“2020 - YEAR OF GENERAL MANUEL BELGRANO”

Grmbassy of the rgentine Republio

UNEP /30/20

The Embassy of the Argentine Republic presents its compliments to the United
Nations Environment Programme (UNEP) — Secretariat of Governing Bodies — and in
regards to agenda item 2 of the 10™ December 2020 CPR Subcommittee Meeting, and
as it was announced, the Embassy would like to summit written comments on the UNEP
Medium Term Strategy 2022-2025.

Attached herewith is the document with proposal of changes to the draft of
UNEP’s Medium Term Strategy 2022 - 2025.

The Embassy of the Argentine Republic avails itself of the opportunity to renew
to the United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP) — Secretariat of Governing
Bodies — the assurances of its highest consideration.

Nairobi, 10" December 2020

UNITED NATIONS ENVIRONMENT PROGRAMMES (UNEP)
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